
Jerry Dodson
From: Jerry Dodson 
Sent: Monday, May 25, 2020 4:31 PM
To: ECY RE NWRO ERTS 
Subject: I'd like to report an environmental issue. Cooke's Aquaculture
THIS EMAIL ORIGINATED FROM OUTSIDE THE WASHINGTON STATE EMAIL
SYSTEM - Take caution not to open attachments or links unless you know the sender AND
were expecting the attachment or the link
Please do not let any more of Cooke's Aquacuture pens in the Salish Sea. We are trying to clean
Puget
Sound and surroundings up, and we certainly do not want any more aquaculture pens in the area.
ALL AQUACULTURE PENS SHOULD BE LOCATED ON LAND.....PERIOD....
To even think about letting another pen for steelhead is intolerable.
Please do everything you can to get ALL PENS LOCATED ON SHORE....where the waste can be
handled
appropriately.
a favor of your reply is requested.
thank you
Jerry Dodson
dodobird48@gmail.com


